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Hi Wendy, 

Just got some news about the Newark Project and the impact that it would have on our land, water and 
tourism. I would like to have the forest service to do an impact study on how we, as a community, would 
be affected by any type of drilling and the such for minerals. I am passing along my opinion that this 
would be devastating to Custer City and Custer County. I hope that the powers that be will, at least, do a 
environmental impact study to see what would happen if this occurs and how it could explode into 
something bigger. Once they are "given an inch" a mile or more will be taken. 

Please pass this on to those who make these decisions. 

Thanks, 

Susan Estes-Swindal 




